

FROM THE SECRETARY

We had our Sept meeting at New Garden Air Field. About 35 members attended including two new members: Ron Riccio and Robert Pleasanton. Two raffle tickets were drawn: John Anderson won the P-38 model and Greg won the Transmitter case.

For those of you who did not come, we were able to use the black top runway to fly our models. After which we toured the restored vintage aircraft and a beautiful Corsair badly in need of a new engine and prop. Later were treated to a presentation from John, the Airport Manager, who talked about how he got into aviation, the aviation summer camp he sponsors at the airport, and the vintage airplanes that are being kept in the hanger. After that we dined on tube steaks and soda. Special thanks to the "chef" Greg.

FROM THE EDITOR'S DESK

The club picnic was September 22nd. For most of us it was too windy to fly, but we had a good time nonetheless. I enjoyed watching Dave Malchione Jr, flying his uncle's Extra. It is amazing what that guy can do, and in all that wind yet. I saw Dick Stewart braving the wind to fly a foam Stinson. He managed to get it up and down a couple times with no problems. One or two others braved the winds as well. Brave souls. Most people opted to keep their planes in the



car, and just enjoy the good company and good food. Thanks to Greg and Dave for once again doing the cooking. And thanks to all the members who brought the delicious dishes we all enjoyed.

Last months meeting at New Garden Airport was a lot of fun. We got to fly off of the full scale runway for the afternoon (They closed it down specially for us). Checking out the vintage aircraft, up close and personal, was a real treat too. The meeting started with an interesting overview of the airplanes in the hanger, and other interesting stuff while we enjoyed food and beverages prepared/served by Greg and Dave. We really owe those two gentlemen a lot. When you see them next time, why not tell them thanks.

REMINDERS

The posted speed limit on the field entrance road is 10 MPH. Quite a few vehicles lately have been doing two or three times that speed. Please slow down. The road is narrow. Another vehicle could easily be coming your way. In addition, going faster raises dust clouds and tosses the gravel from the road resulting in ruts that take forever to get repaired. It is just in everyone's best interest to take it easy on the road, and in the parking area.

Smoking is prohibited at all Delaware state parks. This means no smoking at the club field. Out of state members and visitors may not know about the smoking ban, so if you see someone smoking at the field please GENTLY remind them of the no smoking law.

OCTOBER GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

John Kirkstein wants us to remind everyone about next months General Membership meeting. It will be held at G-Force Hobbies, on Tuesday, October 1st.

The meeting will be in the "used" shop" which is a couple doors down on the left as you look at the main G-Force hobby shop.

Meeting will start at 7:15 with a new raffle item and a good program. Maybe Pizza again too!

HELI PILOTS WANTED

We would like to invite your club to be a part of the 2013 Rotorfest All Helicopter Airshow in West Chester, PA on 12-13 October 2013 at the Brandywine Airport. This is an all helo/rotary aircraft event and we would like to include some RC Models in the flying display this year.

We have heard that you may have several hobbiest that are flying helos and we would like for them to showcase their talents and aircraft over the runway of Brandywine Airport each afternoon on 12-13 October 2013.

CONTACT:

David Schultz, President David Schultz Airshows LLC 365 Sunset Ridge Road, Clearfield, PA 16830

Tel 814-765-8520

COMING UP SOON: NEPRCC FUN FLY

NEPRCC has their field back and they're celebrating with a fun fly! Come join them on Sunday, October 13th at Benjamin Rush State Park with your planes & helis!



LAST MONTH'S PICNIC

















CLUB MEETING AT NEW GARDEN AIRPORT





FLEM MARKET & SWAP MEET

Saturday November 2, 2013

Shue Middle School

1500 Capitol Trail (Kirkwood Highway)

Sponsored by.....

DELAWARE R/C CLUB

Doors open to the Public @ 8;30am

Food available - hot dogs, coffee, sodas, snacks Raffle Prizes & 50/50

For more info call Dick Stewart on (302) 368-5171

Forms, map, etc. on web site: www.delawarerc.org

F.A.R.M. 2013 Fall R/C Float Fly

AMA Sanction 13-1297

Saturday, 5 October



Open to all AMA Members

Bring the family and friends.

Fly R/C amphibians or float planes off the lake

Run R/C boats

Sail R/C sailboats

Enjoy lunch under the shaded pavilion with indoor restrooms

Date: Saturday, 5 October 2013 (rain or shine)

Time: 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

\$20.00 pilot's fee (Air & Surface) includes lunch Lunch available for non-pilots for \$5.00

Lunch Menu: Hot Dogs, Hamburgers, Rolls, Potato Chips, Potato Salad, Dessert, Sodas, Water

Location: Scenic Lake Ritchie, 5177 Lake Ritchie Road, Bealeton VA 22712

Directions: --From the North out of Warrenton on US-29 South, Left onto US-17

South at Opal, in 6.9 miles turn left onto 644 (Ritchie Road) at the Flying

Circus sign. Follow signs for the Float Fly.

--From the South out of Fredericksburg on US-17 North, in 20.9 miles turn right onto 644 (Ritchie Road) at the Flying Circus sign. Follow signs

for the Float Fly.

Questions? Contact Nic at npb6218@earthlink.net Or 540-349-2733

The Cloud Kings R/C Club of Oxford, PA

GREAT STABILITY AND HIGHLY MANEUVER INVITE YOU TO

Octoberfest 2013

October 12, 2013 at West Field, Oxford, PA

A fun fly for vintage, antique and the latest in radio control airplanes. Featured event is the "Rudder Only Festival of Flight". Eligible airplanes allowed two channels of control. Class 1 RC Pattern, three rounds flown. Hours 8:00AM to 4:00PM, rain or shine. Pilot registration \$15. All AMA members are welcome. Lunch available on the field. Saturday evening dinner. Awards for Vintage RC Society Concours and Society of Antique Modelers Concours. Pilots Choice and Best of Show awards for best model.

Directions to West Field

http://www.cloudkingsrc.org/site/flying-sites/west-field

For more information, contact:

Contest Director: Mike Denest 610-316-3570 mjd12k@yahoo.com

We'd like to thank G-Force Hobbies for their generous support of our club:



119 Kirkwood Square Wilmington, DE 19808 302-995-9035 302-995-9036 Fax 302-995-9037



Glitch Busters

is a monthly publication of the Delaware R/C Club: www.delawarerc.org

President: Mark Weiss

Vice President: Greg Schock
Treasurer: Mark McQuaide
Secretary: Joseph A Mongillo

Newsletter Editor-in-Chief: Roger McClurg

Newsletter Photo Editor: Scott McClurg

ama82824@yahoo.com

 $\underline{dadschock@msn.com}$

markmcquaide@verizon.net

joejello38@yahoo.com

roger@mcclurgstudios.com

scott@mcclurgstudios.com